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Musical Performances by Japanese Musicians: 

“Min’yo-Echoes of Japanese Folk Song” 

 

 

A Japanese folk team, consisting of six musicians, will perform folk songs of Japan on 

December 8 & 9, 2009 at the National Theatre Hall of Bangladesh Shilpakala Academy. 

With the support from Japan Foundation, Embassy of Japan in Dhaka and Bangladesh 

Shilpakala Academy will jointly organize this 2-day event.  

 

Mr. Abul Kalam Azad, honourable Minister for Ministry of Information and Ministry of 

Cultural Affairs, has given consent to grace the event as the Chief Guest in the opening 

ceremony on 8 December at 5:30 p.m. H.E. Tamotsu Shinotsuka, Ambassador of Japan, 

will be present as the Guest of Honour. 

 

Japanese musicians will introduce Japanese culture through Min’yo or folk songs of Japan 

as a window for Japanese ordinary people’s life. The singers will present folk songs from all 

over Japan. Performances will also include topic-based seasonal and working labour songs 

along with some instrumental tunes with Japanese traditional instruments like Shamisen, 

Shakuhach and Taiko. 

 

Japanese and Bangladeshi musicians together will perform fusion musical numbers in view 

of exchanging musical understanding of the two nations. The concert will be open to public 

on December 9 at 6:30 p.m. 
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Musical Performances by Japanese Musicians: 

“Min’yo-Echoes of  Japanese Folk Song” 

 

A Japanese folk team, consisting of  six musicians, will perform folk songs of  Japan on 8th and 9th 

December, 2009 at the National Theatre Hall of  Bangladesh Shilpakala Academy. With the support 

from Japan Foundation, Embassy of  Japan in Dhaka and Bangladesh Shilpakala Academy will jointly 

organize this 2-day event.  

Mr. Abul Kalam Azad, honourable Minister for Ministry of  Information and Ministry for Cultural 

Affairs, has given consent to grace the event as the Chief  Guest, while H.E. Tamotsu Shinotsuka, 

Ambassador of  Japan will be present as the Guest of  Honour in the opening ceremony on 8 

December. 

Japanese musicians will introduce Japanese culture through Min’yo or folk songs of  Japan as a window 

for Japanese ordinary people’s life. The singers will present folk songs from all over Japan. 

Performances will also include topic-based seasonal and working labour songs along with some 

instrumental tunes with Japanese traditional instruments like Shamisen, Shakuhach and Taiko. 

Japanese and Bangladeshi musicians together will perform fusion musical numbers in view of  

exchanging musical understanding of  the two nations. The concert will be open to public on 

December 9. 

                                            


